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April 12, 2024

Dear New Parents of Preschool Students,

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that your child will be enrolled in the Preschool program
at Franklin School for the 2024-2025 school year. The program is a full day program.

In the coming weeks and months you will receive correspondence providing you with all
necessary information for a successful preschool experience.

If you have any immediate questions, please contact the school.
We look forward to welcoming our new Fireballs to the 24-25 school year!
Sincerely,

M att Fagblonn gen

Matt Eagleburger

Matthew Eagleburger, Chief School Administrator - Magnolia Hutchins, Director of Special Services, Asst. Principal

Tim Duryea, School Business Administrator
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